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Date:  June 15, 2021 
  
To:  Yolo County First Responders and EMS Providers 
  
From:  Kristin Weivoda, EMS Administrator 

John S. Rose, MD, EMS Medical Director 
                                
Subject:         Rescinded COVID-19 Guidelines and Directives 
   
 
This COVID-19 update on Guidelines and Directives takes effect on June 15, 2021. It will supersede all 
prior guidance and directives with the intent to provide a concise document following current state and 
federal recommendations. Prior COVID-19 Precautions Guidelines and PPE Directives are now 
rescinded. PPE precautions for all patients must still meet all CDC and CDPH guidance. Dispatch will 
continue to screen all calls for PPE precaution notifications.   
 
Please do not hesitate to call the EMS/Public Health Duty Officer (530-321-3620), available 24/7, with 
any questions or concerns that may arise, including while on a scene.  

 


